
2019 CONSTRUCTION PROJECT

Project Highlights

Looking for more information on Turnpike projects?
Visit our website at www.MaineTurnpike.com  or  contact:
Erin Courtney, MTA Public Relations   phone: 207.482.8119   email:  ecourtney@maineturnpike.com

•  $370,000 project part of $1.5 million contract

•  Awarded to CPM Constructors of Freeport, ME

•  Replacing the deck pavement and membrane

•  Repairs to bridge substructure and superstructure

•  Bridge will remain open during construction 
    using alternating one-way traffic starting June 5th

•  Bridge will be down to one lane for up to 60 days

This project consists of repairs  
to the Mountain Road Bridge  
that crosses over the Turnpike 
at Mile 10.6 in the Town of York. 

The repairs to the bridge include 
replacement of the deck  pavement 
and membrane, deck end 
modifications, deck expansion joint 
modification, bridge drain grate 
modification and miscellaneous 
superstructure and substructure 
repairs. 

During the construction, the 
bridge will remain open  using 
signalized  alternating  one-way 
traffic, beginning on June 5, 
2019.  The bridge will be down 
to one lane for up to 60 days.

Annual average daily traffic on the 
bridge is approximately  1,320.  

Mountain Road Bridge, York


